
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Site Director is responsible for the total operation of Summer Super 
Jam. Duties include management of program schedules, program weekly 
themes, and activities, as well as responsible for the supervision of four 
(4) recreation Leaders and bus drivers. 
 
Summer Super Jam program will run from June 26th - August 18th, 2023. 
It is sponsored by the Boys and Girls Club of Southeast Virginia & the 
Franklin Department of Parks & Recreations. The program hours of work 
will be from 7:30 AM - 5:30 PM with the exception of days that the 
program will be going on field trips. This is a playground program for 
boys and girls ages 6-17. 
 


